
 
 

Don Lugo High seeking military veterans, 
active duty for ‘We Remember’ event 

 

Military veterans will be honored and interviewed during Don Lugo High’s 8th 
annual “We Remember” event, 8:00 to 11:30 a.m. Thursday, April 20 in the 
school’s gym, 13400 Pipeline Ave., Chino. 

Don Lugo’s culinary students will serve a continental breakfast to the veterans at 
8:00 a.m., followed by the opening ceremony at 8:45 a.m. sharp. After the 
ceremony, Don Lugo High juniors will interview the veterans about their military 
experiences. A lunch, also served by the Don Lugo culinary students, will be 
served after the interviews. 

Veterans and active duty personnel from the United States Army, Navy, Marine 
Corps, Air Force, and Coast Guard are invited to attend. 

Veterans interested in participating are asked to email history teacher Chuck Pope 
at chuck_pope@chino.k12.ca.us or resource specialist Colette Marchand 
at colette_marchand@chino.k12.ca.us. Veterans may also call Don Lugo High at 
(909) 591-3902 to express their interest in attending. 

See event flyer below: 
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